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This Week at Lincolnshire 
 

Monday, September 16 
9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study 

 

Wednesday, September 18 
7:00 p.m.  Choir Practice 

 

Thursday, September 19 
7:00 p.m.  Men’s Bible Study  

Loutsenhizers’ 
 

Friday, September 20 -Saturday, September 21 
District Conference at Camp Mack 

 

Special Congregational meeting next Sunday, September 22 
 following worship service. 

You will be voting on the matter of the usage of the church by 
the Zo Baptist Church. 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOU will be so welcomed! 
 
Sunday School classes began September 8 at 9:00 a.m.  There are 
classes for all ages, children and adults.  The teachers and class 
materials are listed here below: 
 Cheryl Leverton teaches Preschool and kindergarten. 
 Marlene Bell teaches Primary-1st Grade through 4th Grade. 

Bethany Mann, Megan Swaidner and Cheryl Richardson are 
teaching 5th Graders through High School (Generation Y).  

Curriculum for these classes are from Brethren Press. 
 

The Altruist Class meets across from the Library and is studying  
Parables: The Greatest Stories Ever Told which is a LifeGuide Study.  
Among the 12 Parables are the “Good Samaritan” and “The 
Sower”, as well as less familiar ones such as “Wheat and Tares” 
and “Money and Self-Worth.”   
 

Heather Grady’s class meets in the Parlor which is located 
downstairs. The class is studying the book “An Alter in the World”, 
authored by Barbara Brown Taylor.  Her writings in this book 
center around two questions: “What might you tell me about your 
life?” or “Who are You?” and “Where have you met the Divine in 
the ordinary moments of your life?” 
         

Women’s Bible Study has begun and meets at 
9:15 a.m. through 10:45 a.m.  each Monday. 
“The Church of Small Things” is the text 
being used and is  based on the book of 

Ruth. Themes are faithfulness, words and 
friendships.  The class meets in the room 
across from the library. 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Junior Church starts today.   

 The children will be dismissed to class immediately following the 
offering.  Lisa Lahr will be leading the group.  

 

Youth Night News 
Registration forms for Youth Night need to be turned in by Sunday, 
September 22nd.  Forms are available at the back of the sanctuary 
or by contacting Lisa Lahr. 
 
If you have done your background check, that is fine but if not, 
please do so by Sunday, September 22nd. 
 
Youth Night meeting is September 19 at 7:00 p.m. for all workers. 
 
Lisa says they need the following donations: 
 3 loaves of  bread 
 2 jars of peanut butter 
 2 jars of jelly 
 Bananas 
 Individual bags of chips 
 Disposable gloves for the kitchen 
 
Please bring these by Saturday, September 21st. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HOW YOU CAN HELP AFTER A HURRICANE 
 

Give to Hurricane Response online at www.brethren.org/edf 
(choose the Hurricane Response option). 
 
Or send a donation to: 
 Emergency Disaster Fund 
 Hurricane Response 
 Church of the Brethren 
 1451 Dundee Avenue 
 Elgin, IL  60120 
 

Build CWS Kits that are stored and shipped from the Brethren 
Service Center in New Windsor, Md. For information on the kits, 
contact gthompson@brethren.org or 410-635-8797. 
 

Pray for all those impacted by the hurricane and those who are 
serving them as they recover. 
 

Volunteer with BDM to work on disaster recovery projects. 
Information on volunteering is available at www.nvoad.org. 
 

Making kits or gathering dollars for a donation is an excellent way 
for our youth and/or shepherding groups to become involved in 
disaster care.  YOU can make a difference! 
 

“The holiest moment in the church service is the moment when 
God’s people—strengthened by preaching and sacrament—go out 
the church door and into the world to be the Church.  We don’t  
Go to church; we are the church.” 
                                                                          ~ Enest Southcott-Christian Herald 
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